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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I have fallen in love with climbing over the last two

Years, so it felt necessary to write in defense of protecting our

Wilderness climbing areas.

Fixed bolts and anchors provide a safe way for people like myself to experience

The healing qualities of physical activity in nature. If these are removed it would be to the detriment to many a

climber's 

Mental health.

I understand that certain areas are sensitive to human presence but let's work on these within a 

Case by case basis and not blanketing areas that have been in the climbing community, some, for over 70 years.

Thanks for your time,

Gus 


